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H. All attempts should be made to scan an arrestee or incarcerated person with the 

handcuffs removed. In the event it becomes unsafe to remove the handcuffs, the 

Intake Body Scanner deputies shall be responsible for writing an Incarcerated Person 

Status Report (ISR) documenting the reason(s) the handcuffs were not removed i.e. 

incarcerated person was combative. If the deputy operating the body scanner is not 

satisfied with the obtained body scan image (i.e. handcuffs are blocking the pelvic 

area), an intake deputy will escort the arrestee to the Second Floor for a pelvic x-

ray. 

 

I. If an incarcerated person is unable to be body scanned due to mobility limitations 

and/or the inability to stand for the scan, the Intake Body Scanner deputies shall be 

responsible for documenting this in an ISR.  

 

A thumb drive will be left in the body scanner computer for deputies to transfer images of 

contraband.  Once the images are transferred, the thumb drive will be returned to the 

body scanner computer. 

 


